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Comments by Portland Federation of School Professionals (PFSP) 
 
Belinda Reagan, President of PFSP, stated her dismay at the treatment of library assistants, adding that 
there was educational elitism in the District.  She received notice that six library assistants have been 
unassigned and the fte given to Media Specialists.  Last year, she was assured that the library assistant 
jobs were safe and would not be replaced by Media Specialists and she took the Director of Labor Relations 
word.  The library assistants have spent the last year training the Media Specialists, but now they are being 
cut.  Superintendent Smith stated that the District did make the assurances regarding library assistants the 
previous year. 
 
 
The following reports were presented to the Board:  
 

 Superintendent’s Budget Message 
 Superintendent’s Recommendations on Boundaries 

 
 
The Board approved the following items:  
 

 Resolution 5239:  Memorandum of Agreement between Portland Public Schools and the Portland 
Association of Teaches regarding Interim Bargaining related to Article 6:  Student Discipline/Safety 

 Business Agenda 
 

 
Adjourn:  

Chair Koehler adjourned the meeting at 8:46pm. 

 

 

  In accordance with ORS 192.650, the District’s official School Board meeting minutes are maintained via video recording, 
which can be viewed at https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL8CC942A46270A16E.  The agenda and back-up materials 
for this meeting can be accessed at http://www.pps.k12.or.us/departments/board/7862.htm.  Please contact the School Board 
Office at 503-916-3741 for questions or help accessing information. 


